
On January 31, 2019, Mayor and Council held a work session at 6:30p.m. at City Hall in the meeting room. All 
present were Mayor Cheryl Green, President Charlie Hughes, Kelma Burch, Levi Elder, Jody Crouch, Ken Farr, 
and City Clerk Cassandra King. Also in attendance was Faye Trent with Great Plains Development Inc., and 
Andrew Brunner, PE with EBH Engineering. 

Faye Trent with Great Plains Development out of Dodge City Kansas, explained the services that will help, the 
City Council in the choices of which street projects and other projects to pursue, and in which order, and time 
frames. Also as to how we as a community will be able to qualify for CDBG (Community Development and 
Building Grants) these grants based on the City of Leoti’s LMI (Low to Moderate Income). Faye also explained 
that the we as a community will need to do an independent survey in order to qualify some areas for street 
grants.  Faye visited with the council for 2 hour of information. Funding was discussed, and how to qualify 
areas for grant money, to do these street projects. 

Andrew Brunner with EBH Engineering answered any further questions from the first work session. Council 
talked about different areas to start street projects. Council asked, Andrew to look at numbers in to different 
areas for projects to get started. These areas would not qualify for grant money. City office will start setting up 
citywide survey of City of Leoti resident LMI. 

Work session ended at 9:30 p.m.  
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